
 

 
 
 
13th March 2024 

 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Subject: donation drive for families in need. 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to support our school community, we are seeking your help with a 
donation drive organised by our dedicated School Council members. 
 
The purpose of this project is to collect non - perishable items and other essential products for 
families in need within our school community. We believe that by coming together as a community, 
we can make a difference to the lives of those who may be facing challenging circumstances.  
 
We kindly request your support and participation in the way of donations. Your generous donations 
will go a long way in providing much-needed assistance to families who are currently experiencing 
hardship. 
 
Some non – perishable items that we would appreciate include: 
 

• Toiletries – razors, tissue rolls, toothbrush, toothpaste, nappies. Etc 
• Dried foods – dried pasta, dried spaghetti, dried noodles. Etc 
• Canned goods 
• Snacks – crisps, biscuits, chocolates, sweets. Etc  

 
Donations can be dropped off at the school between 18th March 2024 and 22nd March 2024. Please 
ensure your child gives the donations to their class teacher. They must be in their original packaging 
and unopened.  
 
We understand that times are quite tough for everyone, and any contribution, big or small, will 
surely make a huge difference. 
 
Thank you. 
The school councillors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


